
LOOKING FOR INPATIENT OR RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT??

ASAP is an Intensive Outpatient Program (IOP) only.   ASAP does not provide any form of inpatient, 
residential, or group home treatment, or in fact any other treatment other than our IOP Program.  ASAP is 
dedicated solely to the provision of Intensive Outpatient Program treatment.  That is all we do.

If you are seeking inpatient or residential treatment and have private health insurance, you may wish to start 
by contacting your insurance company and inquire about inpatient and residential providers.  Some insurance 
companies also have an online search service on their website.

If you do not have private health insurance, or if your private health insurance policy does not sufficiently 
cover inpatient treatment or residential treatment, the following link may assist you in finding a suitable 
treatment option in Arizona:

http://findtreatment.samhsa.gov/

This link sends you to a Treatment Locator service operated by the Substance Abuse and Mental Health 
Services Administration, an agency of the federal government.  Numerous Treatment Centers (inpatient, 
residential and group home providers) are listed by this service for you to investigate, all across Arizona.

Best of luck!  And remember when outpatient treatment is needed, contact ASAP at (602) 434-0249.

NOTE:  ASAP is providing this information as a free public service only.  We do not vouch for any of the Treatment Centers listed, 
we do not claim they are quality Treatment Centers or even confirm that they are currently open.  Nor are we are referring anyone 
specifically to any one Treatment Center.  We are simply providing information for you to investigate.  Every person seeking 
treatment bears the sole responsibility to assess the goodness-of-fit between your unique needs and the services provided by any 
particular Treatment Center.  
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